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Support Group assisting parents of children with Asperger Syndrome,  
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There will be no Stark/Tusc County activities for 
the month of January.  

 
 

Brittney has said that she will be planning 
something for February!  So, keep watching 

those emails. 

 
 

For those needing help, you may still text 

Brittney at 330-323-0609 or email her at 
brittney@aspies.org 
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